From: John Oakley <John.Oakley@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Sent: 05 Jul 2022 04:23:49

To: John.Oakley@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk

Ce:

Subject: FW: The Cottage, Mill Green, Burston.

Attachments:

From: Nigel Hurrell <nigelhurrell@yahoo.co.uk>

Sent: 05 July 2022 15:22

To: John Oakley <John.Oakley@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Subject: The Cottage, Mill Green, Burston.

Hi John,

Further to our telephone conversation, the first floor w.c room is situated within the existing ground floor roof void. Hence only thing
seen will be a velux rooflight (small one).

Kind regards,

Nigel N.H BUILDING DESIGN



